
Del Norte LAFCo Public Hearing Notice  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, March 28, 2022 at 4 p.m. Del Norte Local Agency 
Formation Commission (LAFCo) will hold a public hearing on the following item: 
 

Del Norte LAFCo Proposed FY 2022-23 budget in accordance with California 
Government Code Section 56381. 
 

In accordance with AB 361, the Commission will conduct the hearings entirely by teleconference. No 
physical location for the meeting will be available. Anyone who wishes to participate in the meeting 
should consult the meeting agenda for the call-in telephone number. The agenda will be posted on the 
Commission’s website www.delnortelafco.org/agendas-meetings-2022 at least 72 hours before the 
scheduled start time of the meeting. 
 
PLEASE SUBMIT ANY PUBLIC COMMENTS AHEAD OF TIME IF AT ALL POSSIBLE. Please 
send comments to eo@delnortelafco.org. Your comment will be read aloud during the public comment 
period. Comments may also be mailed to Del Norte LAFCo, 1125 16th Street, Suite, 202 Arcata, CA 
95521. Written comments must be received by 2 p.m. Monday March 28, 2022.  
 
Please visit delnortelafco.org to review the meeting agenda prior to the meeting. For more information 
email eo@delnortelafco.org or call (707) 825-9301. 
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